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Message:
Dear Senate Special Committee on Congressional Redistricting:

I am writing as a concerned constituent to urge you to oppose any efforts to redraw legislative or congressional
districts in Texas
before the next official U.S. Census.

Redistricting should only occur following the constitutionally designated timeline—after a decennial census—to
ensure that districts

reflect accurate and current population data. Moving forward with redistricting at this time is not only premature,
but it also

undermines the democratic process and erodes public trust in fair and representative governance.

This proposed action is wrong and not in the best interest of the people of Texas. It sends a troubling message about
prioritizing

political gain over the will and voice of the electorate. Our communities deserve to be represented fairly and
equitably, and any

attempt to redraw districts before the appropriate time is a disservice to all Texans.

I respectfully urge you to stand against this bill and protect the integrity of our democratic process by ensuring
redistricting only
occurs after the next census, as intended.

Thank you for your time and service to our state.

Mrs. Frey





